[image: image1.png]\\ The International Amateur Radio Union

Since 1925, the Federation of National Amateur Radio Societies
Representing the Interests of Two-Way Amateur Radio Communication





QIKCom
Todd Bruner WB1HAI
8 November 2014
Dear Todd
We have looked at the frequencies and have  coordinated the following:

Downlink/uplink

145,825  MHz

Downlink over USA only
144,390  MHz

Please advise us of the final launch date whent becomes available
Please note that all frequencies in the amateur satellite service are shared frequencies. We have attempted to make the best possible selection for your project.
You are also referred to the ITU requirements for satellites. We have prepared an easy reference document which is available on www.iaru.org/satellite, it will assist you to comply with the ITU requirements for Amateur satellites. 
Please forward us the API (Advanced Publication number) once you have received it from your administration.

Please also read the attached “controlling satellites” document. Please take note of the following:

 I was particularly interested in “touting for business” on 144,39 MHz. Great idea to focus on space activities. 
Best wishes for a successful project. Please keep us informed of progress. We are particularly interested to learn more about the propagation monitor systems
73

Hans ZS6AKV

IARU Satellite Adviser: Hans van de Groenendaal ZS6AKV

P O Box 90438, Garsfontein 0042  South Africa

Email: hans@intekom.co.za 

Visit www.iaru.org/satellite for guidelines and useful information
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